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The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:

Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

28.           Favor Eesha  Chakraborty

Shante K Vutheikun

Tina  Le

Oppose Monisha  Parker Dear Supervisor Solis,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to discuss a proposal to reduce 
the parking fee waiver for the upcoming New Economics for Women - Legacy 
of Family Awards event. Currently, the parking fee waiver is set at $20 per 
car, but I believe we can reduce this to $10 per car in order to help cut costs 
and make the event more financially sustainable.

Additionally, I would also like to suggest reducing the number of vehicles 
allowed for the event. By implementing a carpooling system or providing 
alternative transportation options, we can help reduce the environmental 
impact of the event and alleviate congestion in the parking lot.

I believe that these changes will not only benefit the organization financially, 
but also align with our commitment to sustainability and responsible event 
management. I would appreciate your support in implementing these 
measures for the upcoming event.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely,
Monisha Parker

Vv  Citizen
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